
 

 
  
 
 
20 July 2023 
 
Ross 
Via email 
 
Email: fyi-request-23360-2b17ddd9@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
Dear Ross 
 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION UNDER THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL INFORMATION AND MEETINGS ACT 
1987 (LGOIMA) – OUR SPEND ON GRANULATED ACTIVATED CARBON IN THE LAST 12 MONTHS  
 
Your request 
 
On 3 July 2023, we received your request for information regarding our spend on Granulated Activated Carbon 
in the last 12 months period. 
 
Our response 
 
Watercare has spent $285,210 on Granulated Activated Carbon in the last 12 months. 
 
Further options  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about 
how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions regarding this response. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Stuart Bird 
Head of Supply Chain 
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